
Year 2 – Spring 2 Term Newsletter 

Reading – Make sure your child is reading for 15 minutes each day and that 

they’re able to answer lots of questions about their reading book! They should 

re-read the levelled book, given to them by school, 3 times to build confidence 

and fluency. Books must be brought back to school every day!  

Maths – This term, the children will be learning about Multiplication and 

Division. Any practise or exposure at home will help your child when it comes to 

their maths lessons in school. Ensure they complete their weekly number skills 

homework in the little blue book and regularly log into TTRS to practise their 

times tables facts!  

PE – Sessions will go back to being on THURSDAYS each week. Children must 

bring their PE kit to school in a bag on those days and will change into them 

for the session. Make sure PE clothes are clearly labelled. 

Art - This half term we will be Painting. They will learn about famous painters 

and critique their work. They will experiment with mixing different colours and 

create their own pieces of artwork. If you have any old shirts/T-shirts that 

you could donate these would be really useful to use as aprons during our 

art lessons. Thank you in advance! 

Science – This half term we will be learning about PLANTS. The children will 

be taught to observe and describe how seeds and bulbs grow into mature plants 

and describe how plants need water, light and a suitable temperature to grow 

and stay healthy. 

Topic – This term we are learning about Women who Changed the World. 

Please see the topic homework for ideas of how to support your child’s learning 

at home. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 2 Team 


